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Class Teacher 
I can’t quite believe we are now halfway through the academic year, it really is moving too 
quickly. The children have been amazing since returning after Christmas, throwing themselves 
into all opportunities presented to them: prefects, ambassadors and swap station. 
 
I am so overwhelmed with the number of children who have been attending Maths and English 
after-school clubs. We strongly recommend you advise your child to attend these as we are 
focusing on test style questions in order to get your children as ready for SATs as possible. 
 

Curriculum 
Maths – We are now coming to the end of our Algebra unit. The child have been phenomenal! 
They are now completing more difficult algebraic equations, including finding the inverse of 
operations to solve missing number problems. 
Can you solve: What is the value of c, when n = 8. C = 4(n+8) - 7  
 
English – The children have been reading Lost Happy Endings, written by Carol Ann Duffy. They 
are not writing their own prequel to the story, imagining how the children may have lived before 
she turned ‘evil’ in the story. Some of the ideas that the children have come up with today in 
their planning are AMAZING and I am excited to read their stories. 
 

Reading – We are almost at the end of our novel, Cogheart. This week children have been using 
a range of skills: summarising, sequencing and inferring. They are excited to find out what 
happens next and if Lily ever finds her missing father.  
 

Healthy Schools 
We have recently become a Healthy School. This means our school menu has been changed to 
include more nutritious meals and desserts are fruit and yoghurt for majority of our week. We 
are hoping that parents can help support their children’s healthy lifestyle by providing healthy 
snacks for break times and packed lunches are containing healthy options, with minimal sugar 
where possible. 
 

Certificates – 31.01.25 
Star of the Week – Ruby S 
Rights Respecter – Liam K 
P.E. – Amelia P 
Reader of the Week – Francis T 

Certificates – 07.02.25 
Star of the Week – Mila H 
Rights Respecter – Isla D 
P.E. – Isaac L 
Reader of the Week – Daisy L 

Important Information 
P.E. Days – Tuesday and Friday 
Snacks – Please ensure children are bringing healthy snacks to school for break and lunch times 
07.02.25 – Own Clothes Day 
12.02.25 – Valentines Disco 3:10-4:30pm 
Monday and Tuesday – after-school Maths and English clubs 
 

To see all our latest learning and for school updates, please follow @MissCaldwell09 and 
@WhistonWillis1 on twitter. 
Thank you for your continued support 
Miss Caldwell                                   
 

 


